June 2024

Dear Parents,

This school year has flown by, and | am looking forward to
September. We will have a great year in Third Grade! 1 am providing you
with the list of supplies your child will need next year in Third Grade in case
you would like to shop early.

A package of colored pencils (12 count or larger)
A pencil box or pouch

A composition notebook (journal)
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3 boxes of tissues

Have a wonderful summer!

Thank you,
TracyMantin




